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Request: 
 
Please advise details of the Penalty Charge Notice monthly revenues received by North 
Tyneside Council Districts for the past 3 years. 

See attachment 

In addition kindly advise how many outstanding Parking Permit applications and renewals 
are currently held in process backlogs. 

There are no outstanding parking permit applications waiting to process. 

 


